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Happy Spring! As we enter into a very busy
time of the school year, | hope you find time
to get outside and recharge with some (in
my case, much needed) vitamin D.

We have a lot of new faces in Region G. |
want to start by welcoming new advisors
and mentioning that | am here for anything
you may need. If | don't have the answers (I
may not), | will work hard to find them for
you. On a similar note, we are looking to
add more member schools to region g. If you
know the Student Council advisor from a
neighboring school, please feel free to share
this newsletter with them and give them my
info. I'd love to hear from them and see how
| can help!

Unfortunately, we did not have time to have
a caucus during the recent region
conference. Because of this, we have
important info that needs to be discussed.

Of the most important, is that we need a
region board. | am looking for a student rep
to sit on the PASC executive board with me.
We currently have a President (Troy MS)
and President Elect (Wellsboro HS), but no
other positions are filled. Please reach out if
you are interested in 1st VP, 2nd VP (MS),
Secretary or Treasurer. We meet 4 times a
year- 2 virtual and 2 in person (state
convention and region conference).

March 2023
.

CONFERENCE RECAP:

Thank you to the schools who
attended the Region H/G
spring conference last Friday!
Hopefully you found it
meaningful and brought back
some good ideas and met new
friends! Please consider filling
out the feedback form that
was emailed from Region H to
help them improve future
conferences.

Region G Advisor of the Year:
Congratulations to Ms.
Melissa Caudill from Troy
Area Middle School for being
named the 2023 Region G
Advisor of the Year!
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IMPORTANT ITEMS

PASC summer camps are
back and registration is livel
Visit pascnet for more

information!

The 2023 State Convention
is being held in Altoona on
September 22 & 23rd! Please
note the early dates.
Workshop applications are
being accepted now.



